
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 3/27/2025 8:44:29 AM
Subject: Monthly Metro Vancouver Board Meetings - March 28, 2025

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

We did not receive any specific Council inquiries for the upcoming meetings of the Metro Vancouver Board on March 28, 2025.

 

The links to the public agendas and materials can be found below:

 

MVRD Board Meeting

No comments from staff.

 

GVS&DD Board Meeting

No comments from staff.

 

GVWD Board Meeting

No comments from staff.

 

• 

• 

• 



MVHC Board Meeting

No comments from staff.

 

Thanks,

 

Karen

 

 

__________________________________________
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations

 

• 




